
 

 

ALERT AND ADVISORY 

2nd August 2019 

 

IT HAS BEEN BROUGHT TO OUR ATTENTION THAT UNSCRUPULOUS ACTORS ARE 

MISLEADING INDIAN STUDENTS INTO BELIEVING THAT THERE IS NOW A 2 YEAR POST 

STUDY WORK VISA IN THE UK.  

 

WHILST THERE IS A LOT OF POSITIVE EXPECTATION ON THIS FRONT, THIS IS NOT 

CONFIRMED AT THIS POINT IN TIME. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT FALL FOR FAKE NEWS AND MISINFORMATION. 

 

ONLY RELY ON OFFICIAL SOURCES OF INFORMATION. 

 

CONTACT NISAU IF ANY CONFUSION ON team@nisu.org.uk  
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